

WE DID IT!

Last year we were asked by the school to fundraise for a Trim Trail for the school field. This was a big project with a target of at least £10k to reach.

We kickstarted our fundraising efforts with Glenfest 2024 and we're able to raise £2700. At this year's Glenfest we raised an incredible £4.7k! This means that along with funds raised from our other events this year, we have £10.5k for our trim trail!

It's amazing that we have been able to achieve this target in just one year and want to wish a massive thank you to our PSA committee and one off volunteers that have helped make this possible.

Thank you also to the teachers, office staff, Mr Wright and our year 5 and 6 helpers for all their help during events.

Lastly thank you to all of you for supporting our events and being so generous with donations!

The Trim Trail is going to be installed from w/c 22nd September and the layout is below. We have also applied for funding which we will find out in September if we have been successful in gaining. If approved we will then be able to install additional play equipment.

SAVE THE DATE 3rd October Trim Trail Opening Party. More info to follow.







PSA NEWSLETTER

Sunmer Term 2025

Interested in joining the PSA?
email:
psaglenmere@gmail.com
for more info

EVENTS

Money Raised This Year

- Cross Country Croissants £400
 - Silent Disco £500
 - Christmas Fayre £1250
 - My child's art £135
 - Asda Rewards £335
 - Easter Event £500
 - Glenbars £318
 - Colour run £250
 - Glenfest £4700

lce cream shack/ refreshments £300 *all approx profit after costs

Colour Run

In May we held our first ever colour run after school on the field! We were lucky the sun was shining so the children were able to have a massive water fight to cool down! We loved seeing children and adults covered head to toe in coloured powder and hope you had as much fun as we did!

Thank you also to the brave kids that agreed to be gunged instead of their teachers!









Glenfest

This is our main fundraising event of the year with all profit going to the Trim Trail fund. This year we decided to hold it on a Saturday so we could plan a whole afternoon of events. We had the Paul the magician, the school choir, King Academy, Drew Stansall and Nebulus keeping us entertained. We also had a fully stocked bar, bbq, games stalls, inflatables and external yendors.

A huge thank you to everyone who helped make the event happen and made it a huge success with over 600 tickets sold!

We ran a competition amongst the class games stalls, with the stall that made the most money winning a pizza and ice cream party for their whole class.

The winners this year were Reception!









